
CLASC Bulletin  5-5-15 

 

Feliz Cinco de Mayo!! 

It’s all about the trips, ‘bout the trips, and the parties! 

 

We are conducting a survey to gauge your interest in the 2015-2016 TSC Trips.   Before we sign contracts 

and commit CLASC funds for lodging and air deposits (due July 1
st

), we would like to know which trips 

our members (and friends) are really interested in.   

Please take 5 minutes to do the survey. Even if your answer is “No Thanks”, that will help us, too.  Please 

complete the survey by Friday, May 15, so that we can discuss the results at the CLASC board meeting 

that Sunday.   

 

Special Note – the 2016 Summer Expedition Trip to Bike and Cruise the Danube is filling up fast. If we are 

space-limited, participants will be determined by the order in which we received your trip deposit (with 

membership renewal).  The tour operator may add a second ‘sailing’ date for TSC.  Stay tuned.   

 

Of course, we’re also looking for Trip Leaders and Assistants for these trips.  There is a comment field in 

the survey for you to express your interest there, also.  The Trip Leader application is in the current 

Liftline.  www.clasc.org   

 

Here is the link to the online survey, in Survey Monkey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/DYZL86Q 

 

 

..and on the calendar:    

May Happy Hour is on Friday, May 15 at Marinas Mexican Restaurant in League City.  Watch for the 

Evite.  (belated Cinco de Mayo!) 

June Happy Hour is on Friday, June 26 at the Heimans’ “Bistro on the Bay” to watch the Kemah 

fireworks.  We’ll be firing up the grill and the pool will be open! 

 

Cerveza time!! 

 

Be well, be safe! 

Gayle Brown  

VP Trips 

 


